
 

 

Dear Healthy Schools London colleague, 
  
We hope that you and your families are well during this difficult time.  The HSL 
Team, as with all other City Hall staff are following Government advice and working 
from home where possible to help slow down the spread of coronavirus. The 
situation with school closures is unprecedented and many schools, young people 
and their families will be concerned not only about keeping healthy and following 
government guidance but about how they get through this period of uncertainty in a 
positive way. The HSL Team will continue to support the Local Healthy Schools 
Leads across all London Boroughs who should be your main point of contact for 
Healthy Schools work. We are adapting the HSL team’s work and our Network to 
focus on the response to Coronavirus. 
  
Congratulations 
We are delighted to attach a PDF of your certificate for the achievement of the 
Healthy Schools London Bronze Award and would like to congratulate you on 
supporting the health and wellbeing of your school community and for creating a 
health promoting environment and ethos for your pupils and staff. Once the team are 
back working from the office we will send out a printed certificate and a frame for you 
to display it in your school. 
   
Healthy Schools London logo and Bronze Shield logo 
Please find attached the following: 

• Healthy Schools London logo 
• Bronze Award Shield logo 

  
Thank you again for taking the time to engage with Healthy Schools London and we 
look forward to continuing our work with you and your school. 
  

It goes without saying that the Mayor is hugely grateful to those Londoners like 
yourselves who are working tirelessly to support London’s families and key 
workers.   
  
Stay safe and well and very best wishes  
   
Charlotte Kedge, Gemma Rodgers, Alison Stafford 

Healthy Schools London 
Health Team 
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https://www.london.gov.uk/what-we-do/health/healthy-schools-london/awards/contacts
https://www.london.gov.uk/what-we-do/health/healthy-schools-london/awards/contacts

